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FIGI NEWS
The Object Management Group (OMG) has announced that Kaiko has been approved as 
Certified Provider of FIGI for crypto assets. Rich Robinson and Richard Young have worked 
closely with Kaiko over the past year, while Richard Beatch, who sits on the Board of the 
Object Management Group (OMG), helped Kaiko work through the OMG process to become 
a certified provider. In case you missed the webinar where Rich Robinson and Richard Beatch 
joined members of Kaiko to discuss how expanding FIGIs to digital assets in 2021 will bring 
greater transparency to the sector, a recording is available here. 

OPENFIGI.COM
REMOVING REDUNDANT AND LEGACY FIELDS

As previously announced, this is a reminder that legacy field removals for 
Unique ID, Short Security Description, and Unique Identifier for Future Option 
will occur on April 6, 2021, impacting the OpenFIGI.com website and API from 

that date.

See full notice here

FIGI INDUSTRY USE CASES

 

For those of 
you just getting 

started with 
FIGI and the 
API, please 
see our new 

brochure here
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